

Toronto Police Service

40 College Street, Toronto, Ontario, Canada. M5G 2J3 (416) 808-2222 FAX (416) 808-8202 Website: www.TorontoPolice.on.ca



File Number:

William Blair Chief of Police

June 28, 2005

Mr. Nelson Chan Senior Systems Programmer Technical Services, EIS Support Toronto District School Board 140 Borough Drive, 3rd floor, Route East Scarborough, ON M1P 4N6

Dear Mr. Chan:

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank the Christian Wushu Fellowship Lion Dance Group for attending and performing at two very important events hosted by the Toronto Police Service.

The first was during my swearing in as the Chief of the Toronto Police Service in May 2005, and the second was performing at the opening ceremonies of the Ontario Association of Chiefs of Police Conference held in Toronto in June, 2005. On both occasions the Christian Wushu Fellowship Lion Dance Group dazzled the audience by the sounds and movements of this very traditional Chinese art form.

I am delighted that the Christian Wushu Fellowship Lion Dance Group participated in these special events. The Toronto Police Service prides itself on diversity, so it was only fitting to have a traditional Chinese Lion Dance performance. I understand the Lion Dance is said to bring good luck and prosperity to the participants of the events at hand. Again, thank you for your participation and for your wishes of good fortune.

Yours truly,

William Blair Chief of Police